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Stuart Hodgson 
Director, Project Environment, Sustainability and Planning, Metro West 
Sydney Metro 
Level 43, 680 George Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000

01/04/2022

Dear Mr Hodgson

Sydney International Speedway (SSI-10048)
Site Audit Statement 

I refer to the Sydney International Speedway - Site Audit Statement, document number KJL271-1 and
KJL271-2 which were submitted to the Planning Secretary for information in accordance with Condition
E39 of SSI-10048.

I note that the Sydney International Speedway - Site Audit Statement documents: 
 have been prepared by an accredited site auditor, and
 conclude the site is suitable for commercial or industrial use.

You are reminded that if there is any inconsistency between the submitted documents and the conditions
of approval, then the requirements of the conditions of approval will prevail.

Please ensure that you make the documents publicly available on the project website.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Scott Cooper at
scott.cooper@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Matthew Todd-Jones
A/Director
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Secretary
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